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Diane Perez - No on prop 204
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From: ARMANDO RIOS <rios32@msn.com> e B
To: "cityclerk@tucsonaz.gov" <cityclerk@tucsonaz.gov>

Date: 10/16/2017 10:25 PM

Subject: No on prop 204

This is to disclose to the Tucson City Council that No On Prop 204 committee has received an
invoice from Aimpoint Strategies on 10/16/2017 for:

Direct Mail
TV/Radio Production
Street Signs

Digital Ads

Website

Polling

$158,141.52
Thank you,

Armando Rios
Chairman
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